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  2021/00107/FUL – 2 Breach Cottages, Bonvilston 

 

The amended drawings of this application were considered at our meeting 

of March 1, 2021. 

There are concerns with the skylights, and the unbalancing of the 

appearance of the prominent roof of this attractive building.  It would be 

preferable not to have skylights on the front elevation.  Should skylights be 

introduced, they must be carefully selected to minimise their visual impact 

on the roof. 

We have referred to the LDP’s, Supplementary Planning Guidance: 

‘Residential & Householder Development’ and other relevant documents 

in forming our view. 

 

Cllr Ian Perry 

For and on behalf of St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council  


